
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 9/24/2013 5:58:26 PM

Stevens, Brian (brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: PG&E Contract- 106178053- Redacted 

Great, I'm free after 3 so will call you then.

Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 24,2013, at 4:49 PM, "Stevens, Brian" <brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> My apologies, Reda i have a huge backlog of voicemail. I am around tomorrow (just a meeting at 11:30).
>
> Thanks,
>
> Brian
>
>
>
> From: Redacted
> Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 4:46 PM
> To: Stevens, Brian
> Cc: Allen, Meredith
> Subject: Re: PG&E Contract- 106178053- Redacted
>
> Hi Brian,
>
> I've left you two voicemails about it. Do you have time to discuss tomorrow?
>
> Thanks, 
>1 Redac

> Sent from my iPhone
>
> On Sep 24,2013, at 4:43 PM, "Stevens, Brian" <brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
>
» Has there been any resolution on this?
»

Redacted» From:
» Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2013 8:18 AM 
» To: Stevens, Brian 
» Cc: Allen, Meredith 
» Subject: Re: PG&E Contract- 106178053- Redacted
»
» Hi Brian,
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»
» The local office is reviewing the contract and I expect an update from then today.
»
» Thanks,

Redact»
pH»

» Sent from my iPhone
»
» On Sep 19, 2013, at 8:06 AM, "Stevens, Brian" <briaastevens@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:
»
»>
»> Hi
»>
»> Any update on this?
»>
»> Thanks so much,
»>
»> Brian
»>
»> Sent from my iPad
»>
»» On Sep 17, 2013, at 6:36 PM, Redacted
»» ----------------------------------
»» Sure, I will look into this and circle back with you, Brian.
»»
»» Sent from my iPhone
»»
»» On Sep 17, 2013, at 5:52 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com<mailto:BKC7@pge.com» wrote:
»»
»»[RedJ. can y0u help Brian out here ?
»»
»» Brian K. Cherry 
»» PG&E Company 
»» VP, Regulatory Relations 
»» 77 Beale Street 
»» San Francisco, CA. 94105 
»» (415) 973-4977 
»»
»»
»» On Sep 17, 2013, at 5:43 PM, "Stevens, Brian"
<brian. stevens@cpuc .ca.gov<mailto:brian.stevens@cpuc.ca.gov» wrote:
»»
»» Hi Brian:
»»
»» This issue regarding a customer (gas and electric) distribution connection for a new construction hit my 
desk. The contract number is listed in the subject of this e-mail.

Redacte
_cL

wrote:

»»
»» The customer is concerned about excessive overhead and profit for the subcontractor, among the general 
reasonability of-$35,000 in costs.
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»»
»» Can you please put me in contact with whomever is involved with ensuring these contracts are reasonable 
and that all low-cost alternatives have been considered? This cost to connect is drastic, and the customer wants to 
make sure there are no excessive fees involved.

»»
»» Any help you can provide is greatly appreciated.
»»
»» Kind regards,
»»
»» Brian Stevens
»»
»» Brian Stevens
»» Energy Industry Advisor to the President 
»» California Public Utilities Commission 
>>>>415-703-2148
»»
»»
»» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
»» To learn more, please visit http://wwvv.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
»
»
» PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
» To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://vvww.pge.com/about/companv/privacY/customer/
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